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THE JUNIOR LEAGUE OF RHODE ISLAND, INC.
Women building better communities ®

Contact: Lisa J Museler
Communications Council Chair
401-6831249
lmuseler@outlook.com
The Junior League of Rhode Island, Inc. Announces 
2015-2016 Board of Directors

Providence, RI – June 15, 2015 – The Junior League of RI, Inc. (JLRI), is pleased to announce its Board of Directors for the 2015-2016 year.  In their roles, board members will be responsible for ensuring that the League fulfills its mission of commitment to promoting voluntarism, developing the potential of women, and improving communities through the effective action and leadership of trained volunteers. For more information, please visit www.jlri.org.

Tory Trainor, President 

Tory has been active in the Junior League of Rhode Island since 2002.  She was on the Placement Nominating Committee from 2002-2004, the House Tour committee in 2005, the treasurer from 2006-2008, meetings co-chair from 2008-2009, New Member co-chair from 2009-2010, New Member chair 2010-2011, Membership Council Director 2010-2012, Community Outreach co-chair 2012-13, Community Outreach chair 2013-14, and President – Elect 2014-15. She received the JLRI President’s Award in 2008. 

She was born in San Diego, California.  After graduating from San Diego State University in 1993, she taught elementary school from 1994-1997.  She worked as a Flight Attendant for Delta Airlines 1997-2005. Tory married Dave in 2001. They live with their 12 year old daughter, Abigail, 10 year old son, Sean, 8 year old daughter, Katherine, and 4 year old daughter, Kelly in Smithfield.  Her kids keep her busy between soccer, lacrosse, horseback riding, ice skating, snow skiing, and softball.

Tory is an active volunteer at William Winsor Elementary School.  In the past, she was the Secretary of Winsor PTO, Vice-President and Secretary of Blackrock Elementary School PTO, Girl Scout Leader, Secretary of Books Are Wings, President of the MOMS Club of Warwick, and an active member of MOPS (Mothers of Preschoolers).  Her husband is a Rhode Island State Trooper.

Alison Croke, Treasurer
Alison is a native Rhode Islander and 15-year member of the Junior League.  She first joined the Junior League of Greater Princeton, in Princeton New Jersey, in 1999. She transferred to the Junior League of Rhode Island when she moved back to Rhode Island in November of 2002.  She has served on many committees and in many positions during her tenure in the JLGP and JLRI including New Member Committee Co-Chair, Project and Project Development Co-Chair, Community Service and Membership Council Director, President-Elect and President (2010-2011). She has also served other nonprofit boards including Shakespeare’s Head Association and Bay View Academy Alumnae Advisory Board.    She is currently serving her second year of a two-year term as the President of the RI Public Health Association.  

In her professional life, Alison is the Director of Operations and Strategy, Department of Primary Care, at Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island – a role she began in September 2014.  Prior to her current role she was with Xerox State Healthcare, working with the Rhode Island Executive Office of Health and Human Services (EOHHS/Medicaid) for approximately 10 years.  Prior to joining EOHHS, Alison worked as a Senior Project Manager at Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island, from 2002-2005 and at the Center for Health Care Strategies (CHCS) in Princeton, New Jersey (1998-2002) on several Robert Wood Johnson Foundation funded national programs focused on developing health care delivery systems for vulnerable populations.  Alison has a Bachelor of Science in Biological Sciences from the University of Vermont, and a Master of Health Administration from the Medical College of Virginia, Virginia Commonwealth University.    

Alison’s hobbies and interests include travel, cooking, running, biking, hiking, and watching Patriots games.  She lives in Wakefield with her husband Matt and three stepchildren, 2 cats and dog (named Brady, after the Super Bowl MVP).  

Dana Bernsten, Secretary

Dana joined the Junior League of Rhode Island in 2007 after moving back to New England from New York.   She has chaired several committees, including Community Service and Provisional committees.  She has also worked on the House Tour and the Project Development committees.   She lives on the East Side of Providence where she is president of her condo association.

Jennifer “Jenn” Peters, Community Service Council Director

As a lifelong resident of Rhode Island, Jenn joined the Junior League in 2009, because she wanted to give back to her community and meet other like minded women.  The Junior League was just one of several organizations she chose to give her time to.  For a time, she was a hotline volunteer at the Women's Center of Rhode Island, a domestic violence shelter.  After leaving the Federal Court, she became more active in local politics, joining the Planned Parenthood Young Professionals.  As a first time board member, she hopes to expand her volunteering experience in the coming year.

Professionally, Jenn has worked in the legal field since graduating from Lasell College in Newton, Massachusetts in 2006.  She has spent time at the Federal Bankruptcy Court and private law firms, always focusing on the bankruptcy field.  She hopes to one day join her passion for volunteering with her legal experience.

In her free time, Jenn enjoys running, the Boston Red Sox, spending time with friends and family, debating politics, a nice cocktail and warm weather. Jenn lives in Bristol with her husband Dan, a mechanical engineer at Raytheon, and their feisty cat Jack.
Elizabeth “Beth” Newberry, Fund Development Council Director
Beth Newberry has been a member of the Junior League of Rhode Island for 15 years.  During that time she has served in a variety of leadership roles including:  Project Chair, Fundraising Chair, Nominating Chair, Project Development Chair and she is a Past President.  She has also served on the Board of Directors for Common Cause of Rhode Island, Tourette Syndrome Assocciation of Rhode Island and the Woonsocket YMCA.

Beth has a Bachelor of Science in Textile Design with a concentration in Wovens from Philadelphia University and is currently a Gold Executive Team Leader with Ava Anderson Non-Toxic, a Rhode Island based direct sales company where she leads a team of over 700 employees. 

Beth is married to Brian and they have 3 children ranging in age from 11-18 and they live in North Smithfield. She enjoy knitting, quilting, and reading in her spare time.

Erin Herzog Bisceglia, Membership Council Director

Erin Herzog Bisceglia joined the Junior League in 2007 and has served on various membership, placement, cookbook and community service related committees with the Junior League of Rhode Island and the Junior League of Fort Myers (FL). She is entering her second year on the Board as the Member Council Director where she works hand in hand with the Training, Provisional, Recruitment, Placement and Social Committees. Prior to relocating to Rhode Island, Erin was an active participant with the Greater Federation of Women's Clubs in Northern Virginia and Dress for Success-Southwest Florida.

Professionally, Erin serves as the Managing Director of HB Associates - a full-service association management company specializing in membership development for private clubs and local trade associations. She has a Bachelor of Science in Hospitality Management with a concentration in Club Management from Widener University in Chester, PA. Originally from Northern NJ, Erin experienced living in Philadelphia, Washington DC, Virginia and Florida before settling in her adopted home state of Rhode Island. She and her husband Armando and puggle Guinness make their home in West Warwick. 

Connect with Erin on Twitter @hb_associates for updates and more!

Kate Barba Murphy, Communications Council Director
Kate has been a member of the Junior League since 2010, completing her provisional year in Hartford before moving back to Rhode Island.  During her membership, she has served on the Merchandise Committee and Fundraising Committee; chaired the Public Relations Committee; and is going into her second year as Communications Council Director.  A native of Springfield, MA, Kate is a graduate of Providence College and a Vice President at PR firm Regan Communications, where she manages variety of  hospitality and corporate accounts.  She currently resides in Warwick, RI with her husband, Kevin, and two step children, Mary Grace and William.

Nancy Dorsey, Sustainer Council Director

Nancy Dorsey, transferred as a Provisional from New Haven, CT to RI in 1983.  She quickly became the chair of Public Affairs, and was recognized with the Junior League of Rhode Island’s first Community award in 1988.  She has also served as chair of Provisionals, Project Development, Bylaws, was Community Service Council Director, President-Elect, and then President in 1993-1994.  She has remained actively involved as a sustainer on  the Sustainer Activities committee for many years, and chaired that committee in 2001.  She was recognized by the JLRI as one of “85 Outstanding RI Women” in celebration of our 85th anniversary in 2006.  

Outside of her longstanding service in the JLRI, Nancy has served in leadership positions on several boards including the RI Occupational Therapy Association, the Elizabeth Buffum Chace Center, the Episcopal Diocese of RI, the Episcopal Charities Fund of RI, the Buttonwoods Beach Chapel, Happy Hollow Nursery School, and Trinity Church in Cranston.  

Nancy lives in Warwick with her husband Peter, and dog Darby.   Their son Anson lives in Boston.  Nancy continues to work as a pediatric occupational therapy consultant after a long career working in the Warwick Public Schools.  She enjoys book clubs, knitting, golf, and yoga.  

About The Junior League of Rhode Island, Inc.  (JLRI):
The Junior League of Rhode Island, Inc. (JLRI) has been a volunteer powerhouse in the State of Rhode Island and Southeastern Massachusetts since 1921. JLRI is a proven training ground for women to become community and civic leaders - learning how to effectively manage a non-profit organization, fundraise and develop meaningful community service programs.

 

In its 95-year history, more than 250 nonprofit organizations have benefited from collaboration with JLRI, and JLRI members have contributed more than 1 million hours of volunteer service and over 1.5 million in fundraising dollars. These volunteer hours and dollars have a combined present day value of $25 million in direct services to women and children in difficult circumstances. Currently, JLRI’s focus is to empower the lives of young adults aging out of the Foster Care System.

 

For more information about The Junior League of Rhode Island, please go to our website at www.jlri.org.
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